
Attention seniors: Join us for the senior trip to 
New York City on 
Wednesday, November 6th, 2023!

There will be:

● A walking tour of New York City
● A Broadway show
● Dinner and sightseeing in Times Square

Your payment of $100  is due by Monday, September 
16th and will reserve your spot on the trip!  Please 
contact  Mrs. Drinon or Mrs. Ringuette if you have any 
questions.  

*Checks can be made out to: Schoharie Central School



Seniors attending the 
NYC field trip on 
November 6th
will be joining us for 
dinner at…   

We will be dining together in a restaurant that offers amazing views of 
Times Square.  (New Year’s Eve at the Olive Garden costs $400 per 
ticket!)  Tip and tax are included in the price.  

If you have any food allergies or dietary restrictions, please contact Mrs. 
Ringuette so that arrangements can be made to accommodate your 
needs.    


